

Here are 9 tips to make sure you and your members stay protected in the virtual world.

For examples and more information about these tips, safety guidelines or to see what Girl Guides and Girl Scouts around the world are doing, visit our website https://www.wagggs.org/en/what-we-do/for-her-digital-world/





Follow your
Association's policies
and procedures,
including its child
protection policies.





Consider the privacy of your participants when sharing meeting invites.





Get everyone's consent before recording the meeting.





Document information on unexpected guests and remove them from the meeting.







Be careful with what you post online and review if it's aligned with your Associations values, code of conduct, promise & law.







Make sure there is adult supervision especially for activities that involve minors.





Document and report comments that are offensive and alarming.





Choose the most appropriate platform to use for your posts.





If you decide to use a hashtag to share and find posts from your group, make sure it is not too generic and is appropriate for you to use if anyone has used it before.

Share your activities with us using the hashtags: #ForHerDigitalWorld, #DigitalGuiding or #DigitalGirlScouting